HNB Garhwal University, Srinagar Garhwal

September 1, 2021
Circular

All the teaching and nonteaching staff of the University is hereby informed that the Hon,ble Vice Chancellor has cancelled the proceedings of House Allotment Committee held on 27/8/2021and thus the house allotment order issued on 27/8/2021 is treated as cancelled. All the applications received by the administration for the house allotment will be reviewed in the next meeting of the committee proposed to be held shortly. 

(M. C. Nautiyal)

Chairman- House Allotmant Committee

